
General Attorney 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 south Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(404) 335-0710 

July 7, 1999 

~40000 
Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Requests for Confidentiality in Docket No. 921 074-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

The Commission has entered Orders (PSC-98-0059-CFO-TP and PSC- 
98-0057-CFO-TP) granting BellSouth's Requests for Confidential Classification 
in Docket No. 921074-TPI which will expire on July 8, 1999. Since this docket 
has been closed and the Communications Division Staff no longer has need for 
the confidential documents in its possession, I am requesting that these 
documents be returned to BellSouth. 

Please contact Nancy Sims (850-222-1201) at your earliest convenience 
to make arrangements for BellSouth to pick these documents up. Thank you for 
your help in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

4 
J. Phillip Carver V 
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cc: M. M. Criser, I l l  
N. B. White 
R. Douglas Lackey 
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